
To my Esteemed Member of Parliament, 

I am writing today as a constituent in your riding to ask that you please attend the 2025 
World Watch List Parliamentary Release presented by Open Doors Canada. 

For more than 30 years Open Doors has been collecting and analyzing data about where, 
how, and why, Christians experience persecution. Using this data Open Doors then 
identifies the 50 countries where it is most dangerous to be a Christian and releases their 
findings as the annual World Watch List. 

On April 2, 2025, Open Doors is presenting the World Watch List at Parliament and I want 
to urge you to please make attending this presentation a priority. 

The 2025 World Watch List Parliamentary Release is being graciously hosted by Hon. John 
McKay and MP Kelly Block on April 2 at 12:30pm. The location is yet to be determined, 
Open Doors Canada will contact you with exact details as soon as they are available. 

I ask that you please prioritize this year’s World Watch List Parliamentary Release. To RSVP 
please email advocacy@odcan.org or visit www.opendoorsca.org/mprsvp. 

Sincerely, 
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